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                   Global Incense House  
To： 

Department of Agricultural Building and Environmental Engineering 

College of Water Conservancy and Civil Engineering 

China Agricultural University 

#17 Qinghua East Road 

Haidian District 

Beijing, China 

November, 2024  

 

Dear Mr. Zhang Tianzhu,

We are delighted to invite you, as an expert in facility agriculture and 

agro-tourism-park to visit and work at Global Incense House in Dubai from 10th 

-14th December, 2024, including a field study to Oman on 13th December, 

2024.
We understand that the main objective of your visit, which will last for 5 days, is 

to engage in collaborative exchanges on facility horticulture engineering and 

planning and construction of agro-tourism park, especially the protected cultivatio

n of aromatic plants in the Middle East and the sales of Chinese cultural and 

tourism products here.

Although your visit to Global Incense House will not be provided with financial 

assistance to cover your meals and accommodation during your visit, we will 

assist you in booking a suitable hotel to facilitate your communication and on-site

 investigation.
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Global Incense House  

CAO, Dylan Y. Jiang 

 

Tel：00971 44462353  

Mobile: 00971 507256655 

Email: jdylan@ourgih.com 

P.O. Box: 41969, Dubai. 

 

 

Please arrange for your overseas accidental and medical insurance before your 

trip to Dubai, and please provide us with your flight information to Dubai before 

your departure. We will arrange for pickup at the airport upon your arrival.

Once again, congratulations to you, and we look forward to meeting you in Dubai 

as soon as possible.
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